
From: Mara Alexander

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I would very much like to see Option 2 adopted, in which institutions need to 
get a customer''s permission to provide overdraft protection.  With the 
availability of electronic communications such as email these days, there is no 
reason that an email could not be automatically sent to notify a customer of 
insufficient funds.  Some institutions already offer this service voluntarily.

Mara Alexander


